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Alicia	Hunter,	assistant	to	Kelley	Drye’s	former	managing	partner	Lew	Rose,	was	featured	in	the
Washington	Post	article	“These	employees	are	willing	to	do	just	a	little	bit	more.”	The	article	focuses
on	employees	“who	are	willing	to	go	above	and	beyond	their	daily	roles.”	Ms.	Hunter	is	recognized	as
the	founder	and	director	of	Kelley	Drye’s	holiday	choir	–	just	one	of	the	many	things	the	firm	does	to
make	the	Washington,	DC	office	a	great	place	to	work.	

To	read	the	full	article,	please	click	here.

https://www.washingtonpost.com/business/economy/these-employees-are-willing-to-do-just-a-little-bit-more/2016/06/14/de0f44ac-3266-11e6-8758-d58e76e11b12_story.html

